From: G Broome [mailto:GBroome07 @hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 9:36 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: PD527 Objection

Hello,
| would like to voice my opposition to PD527 — New Retail Gasoline Outlet Application — D.P. Murphy.

Like many, | am greatly concerned about the impact this development will have on two existing, family
owned and operated businesses in the area :

- Howatt's Shell
- Ceretti's Grocery and Hardware

These family owned businesses have provided gas and grocery services for both local families and residents, as
well as tourists for generations.

They are pillars to this community and go above and beyond to support this community and surrounding
areas.

This new development is destined to severly impact these family owned businesses and is absolutely
unnecessary.

This new development, PD527, is not needed nor is it wanted by this community and those who support it.

This is clearly another unsavory act... another instance where a large cooperation is trying to eliminate small
family owned businesses out of sheer greed.

Thank you for your time

G.Broome

Sent from Outlook



